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► September 2024

New weekly short-distance line departing from Le Havre,
operated by the feeder shipping company BG Freight Line

The BG ONYX vessel is expected in Le Havre this week, for the maiden call

of the shipping company as part of its new Open Feeder service.

Details of the service

► Weekly rotation: Felixstowe, Le Havre, Dunkirk, Antwerp, Vlissingen, Felixstowe

► Call window at Le Havre on Saturday/Sunday at TCF Terminal

► Vessel capacity: 812 TEUs

► Equipments accepted: 20’/40’ Dry/Reefer – Shipper-Owned, 45’PW

"We are pleased to welcome the shipping company BG Freight Line on a regular weekly basis in Le

Havre. This new Open Feeder service allows our customers to benefit from a reliable, competitive, and

low-carbon short-distance shipping solution. HAROPA PORT thus strengthens its position as a hub for the

British and Northern European markets."

Kris Danaradjou, HAROPA PORT Deputy general manager in charge of Development
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